PHILADELPHIA ELECTRIC COMPANY
2301 MARKET STREET

P.O. BOX 8699
PHILADELPHIA, PA 19101
(218) 841-8020
April 29, 1988
E. P FOGARTY
MANAGE R
NUCLERAR SUPPORT DIVISION DOCk‘t NO‘. 50-277

50-278

Mr. William V. Johnston, Acting Director
Division of Reactor Safety

Region 1

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Attn: Document Control Desk

Washington, DC 20555

Subject: Supplemental Response to NRC Combined
Inspection Report 50-277/87-32 and 50-278/87-32
for Peach Bottom Atomic Power Station

Reference: (1) Letter, W. V. Johnston, NRC, to
J. W. Gallagher, PECo, dated January 25, 1988

(2) Letter, J. W, Gallagher, PECo, to
W. V. Johnston, NRC, dated March 21, 1988

Dear Mr. Johnston:

In Reference 1, you *transmitted Combined Inspection Report
No. 50-277/87-32 and 50-278/87-32 for the special team inspection
conducted November 2-6, 1987. The subject of the inspection was the
Peach Bottom Inservice Testing (IST) Program. Appendix A of Reference
1 identified certain activities which were not in full compliance with
NRC requirements. Violation 50-277/87-32-01(a) and 50-278/87-32-01(a)
concerned not controlling the Second 10 Year Interval IST Program
document in accordance with 10 CFR 5u, Appendix B, Criterion VI,

In Attachment 1 to Reference 2, Philadelphia Electric
provided a response to the violation. In our response, we discussed
the corrective actions to be taken to avoid future non-compliance, but
were unable to provide a date when full compliance would be achieved.
The purpose of this letter is to inform you that full compliance with
10 CFR 50, Appendix B, Criterion VI in regard to controlling the IST
Program document will be achieved by July 1, 1988 when implementation

of the cortrol measures as described in Reference 2 will become
effective,
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If you have any questions concerning this issue, please do
not hesitate to contact us.

Very truly yours,

cc: Addressee

W. T. Russell, Administrator, Region I, USNRC
T. P. Johnson, USNRC Senior Resident Inspector
T. E. Magette, State of Maryland



